
Village of Pinehurst Volunteers 
Lunch Is On Us Program  

 

  

Program Highlights and Purpose: 
As a way to reward volunteers, all Council-appointed boards and commissions that achieve action 
plans or achieve high committee performance are eligible for a “lunch is on us” day. Village 
Managers, in coordination with the Chairpersons and Staff Liaisons, will determine when a board 
will be rewarded. The board may choose to go out to breakfast or lunch or they may choose to have 
a meal catered in.  Sharing a meal together is healthy for team morale and is a way the Village can 
show its appreciation for its volunteers.    

Submission Process: 
Throughout the fiscal year, Chairpersons, Staff Liaisons, the Village Clerk, and Village Managers can 
recommend a Council-appointed board/committee to be rewarded for their achievements. 
Quarterly Committee Reports will also serve as a way to identify accomplishments of the 
boards/committees. A Lunch Is On Us Recommendation Form should be completed and submitted 
to the Village Clerk. Village Managers will make the final decision on what board/committee to 
reward.  

Reward: 
The selected board/committee will be rewarded with a breakfast or lunch that the Staff Liaisons, in 
collaboration with the Village Clerk, will coordinate.  Every Council-appointed board/committee is 
eligible, but may not be rewarded every year. 
 

Lunch Is On Us Recommendation Form 
Recommendation By: 

Date: 

Board/Committee Recommended for Program: 

Describe the achievement of high committee performance and/or action plans: 

  


	Describe the achievement of high committee performance andor action plans: 
	Date: 
	Name: 
	Board or Committee Name: 


